
THE FALLEN RAIDER FUND 
The Fallen Raider Fund was established for the benefit of our AFRC brothers and 
sisters that have passed on or have special needs.  

This year’s donations were made on behalf of Mike Lloyd and Patty Pollak.  A 
memorial donation for Mike went to Sun Valley Ski Patrol. A donation was sent to 
Patty to help her recover from the hurricane that devasted her home.  

If you are aware of anyone who has departed our spinning rock for the big 
mountain in the sky, or anyone in need, please contact Joe Cilenti or Paul Lambres. 

The Fallen Raider Fund balance is $5800…thanks to the Raiders that donated so 
generously at the 51st AFRC reunion in Whitefish, MT! 

Donations can be made to Joe Cilenti…P.O. Box 322 Chicago Park, CA 95712 

 

 


